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SESSION 2 -

SESSION 3 

There are no toys or electronics allowed in aftercare. All pick up

persons on the emergency contact list must present photo ID

each time. It is the responsibility of the parent/guardian to notify us

of if their child will be absent from our aftercare program. Kindly

advise us by phone, email or the "Way Home Change” feature on

our website before 1pm. Students must be picked up by 6pm

every day. After 6pm, a late pick-up fee of $1 per minute will apply.

Fee must be paid upon arrival. We reserve the right to drop a child

from the program after 3 late pick-ups in the same 4 week

session. We do not provide food and discourage sharing among

the students. All students must bring their own after school snack 

October 2  No Schoolnd

October 17  No School th

Session 4 Payment Week 27  -30thth

Sweet and Science Display

Important Dates

Friendly
Reminders

Manager : Ms. Rios 
Phone Number : 561-249-5639

Email : asc-pbg@afterschool-connections.org

Please send your student with snacks

The latest you can pick up is 6pm. $1

per minute after 6 will be charged for

late pickup.


